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Latin 2 Latin 3 Latin 4 Latin AP 

Vocabulary 
Mastery 

A
U

G
 

  

A
u
g
. 

Introduction to 
course, policies and 

procedures, overview 

of materials and 
structure 

Introduction to 
course, policies and 

procedures, overview 

of materials and 
structure 

Introduction to 
course, policies and 

procedures, overview 

of materials and 
structure 

Select passages from 
Vergil's Aeneid, 

literary techniques, 

advanced 
scholarship 

Introduction to 
course, policies and 

procedures, overview 

of materials and 
structure 

S
E
P
T
 

   

S
e
p
t.

 

Extensive review, 
ch1-6, nouns and 
verbs, review of 
grammar and 
vocabulary 

Extensive review, 
ch1-16, nouns and 
verbs, review of 
grammar and 
vocabulary, 

Extensive review, 
ch1-20, nouns and 
verbs, extensive 

review of grammar 
and vocabulary 

Select passages from 
Vergil's Aeneid, 

literary techniques, 
advanced 

scholarship 

Introduction to 
linguistics, Indo-
European theory, 

etymology, 
terminology 

O
C
T
 

   

O
c
t.

 

Extensive review, 
ch7-16, full system 
of tenses, all 1st-3rd 

declension endings, 
comprehensive 

review of Latin 1 

Extensive review, 
ch17-32, nouns and 

verbs, review of 

grammar and 
vocabulary, 

Extensive review, 
ch21-40, all tenses, 
voices, and moods, 

various dependent 
clauses, verbals 

Select passages from 
Vergil's Aeneid, 

literary techniques, 

advanced 
scholarship 

Relationship of 
Germanic languages, 

history of English 

language, Greek 
alphabet and 

language 

N
O

V
 

   

N
o
v
. 

ch17-18:  relative 
pronouns/clauses, 

passive voice, 

ablative of agent, 
fourth declension, 
ablative usages 

Ch. 33-36:  more 
subjunctive clauses, 
conditions, deponent 
verbs, various dative 

usages 

Various prose and 
verse authors, 

literary terms and 
techniques, grammar 

review 

Select passages from 
Vergil's Aeneid, 

literary techniques, 
advanced 

scholarship 

Greek and Latin 
language 

development, roots, 

prefixes, suffixes, 
various time periods 
of adoption of roots 

D
E
C

 

   

D
e
c
. 

ch19-21:  passive 
voice of the 3rd 
conjugation, 

summary of ablative 
usages 

Ch. 37-40:  more 
subjunctive clauses, 

irregular verbs, 
gerunds and 

gerundives, direct 
questions 

Various prose and 
verse authors, 

literary terms and 
techniques, grammar 

review 

Select passages from 
Vergil's Aeneid, 

literary techniques, 
advanced 

scholarship 

Greek and Latin 
roots, medical, 

scientific, and legal 
terminology, review 

of history of English 
language 

 Latin 2 Latin 3 Latin 4 Latin AP 
Classical 

Mythology 

JA
N

 

   

Ja
n
. 

ch22-24:  fifth 
declension, all 

participles, ablative 
absolute, passive 
periphrastic and 
dative of agent 

Advanced prose 
composition, 

grammar, prose 

passages, Roman 
History 

Extended poetry 
readings from Ovid’s 

Metamorphoses, 
literary techniques 

Transition from 
Vergil to Caesar, 

differences between 

poetry and prose, 
scanning 

Introduction to 
mythology, historical 
background, Origin 

of Olympians 

F
E
B
 

   

F
e
b
. 

ch25-26:  all 
infinitives, indirect 

statement, 
comparison of 

adjectives 

Advanced prose 
composition, 

grammar, prose 
passages, Roman 

History 

Extended poetry 
readings from Ovid’s 

Metamorphoses, 
literary techniques 

Select passages from 
Caesar's Gallic War, 
literary techniques 

Early mythological 
family trees, gods, 
monsters, heroes 

M
A
R

 

   

M
a
r.

 ch27-28:  the 
subjunctive mood, 

purpose clauses, 
National Latin Exam 

Advanced prose 
passages, grammar, 

Roman History, 
National Latin Exam 

Extended poetry 
readings from Ovid, 

National Latin Exam, 
more poetry 

Select passages from 

Caesar's Gallic War, 
National Latin Exam 

Origins of Trojan 
Cycle, important 

Greek family trees, 
background on 

Greeks and Trojans 

A
P
R

 

   

A
p
r.

 

ch29-30:  more 
tenses of the 

subjunctive, result 
clauses, indirect 

questions 

Advanced prose 
passages, various 

prose authors, 
grammar, Roman 

History 

Extended poetry 
readings from Ovid’s 

Metamorphoses, 
literary techniques 

Wrap up of Caesar's 
Gallic War, 

scholarship, test 
preparation 

The Trojan war, the 
Iliad, the returns, 

the Odyssey 

M
A
Y
 

   

M
a
y
 

ch31-32:  more 
subjunctive clauses, 

comparison of 
adverbs, various 

cultural topics 

Prose Authors: Livy, 
Cicero, Caesar, 
Roman History, 
advanced prose 

composition 

AP preparation, 
Vergil, Caesar, 

advanced grammar 
and vocabulary 

review 

AP practice exams, 
scholarship, 

preparation for AP 
exam, related 

authors 

The Aeneid, end of 
mythical times, myth 
as legendary history, 

myth in later time 

periods 
 


